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The Republic of Serbia welcomes the delegation of San Marino and thanks the head of delegation for the presentation of the UPR National Report. 
We appreciate country’s commitment to the process of  implementation of recommendations of UPR cycles.
Serbia, in particular, welcomes a comprehensive system of social protection for all, regardless of their ethnic, national or linguistic origin, particularly focused on the labour sector. 

              We would like to recommend to San Marino to ratify the Istanbul Convention on the Prevention and Combat of Violence against Women and Domestic Violence.

              We wish San Marino a very successful review process.
